NEPHROLOGY ASSOCIATES OF NORTHEAST  FLORIDA
James D. Baker, III, M.D., P.A.
NOTICE TO OUR PATIENTS

1)  IT IS THE POLICY OF OUR OFFICE TO COLLECT

INSURANCE CO-PAYMENTS PRIOR TO THE VISIT WITH

YOUR PHYSICIAN.   PATIENTS WHO DO NOT BRING THE
CO-PAYMENT WILL HAVE TO RESCHEDULE THEIR

APPOINTMENT.

2)  MEDICARE PATIENTS WITHOUT SECONDARY INSURANCES

WILL BE REQUIRED TO PAY THEIR 20% CO-PAYMENT AT

CHECK-OUT TIME.

3)  HMO SUBSCRIBERS MUST BRING A REFFERAL FROM
THEIR PRIMARY CARE PHYSICIAN.   IF THERE IS NO

REFERRAL, PAYMENT FOR SERVICES WILL BE REQUIRED
AT THE TIME OF THE VISIT.   
IT IS THE PATIENT’S RESPONSIBILITY TO OBTAIN THE REFERRAL FROM THEIR
PRIMARY CARE PHYSICIAN.
THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS TO THESE POLICIES
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